Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Case W-3527

From: John Johnston <john@tcmonline.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 5:05 PM

To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Case W-3527

As both a neighbor and business owner in the Washington Park neighborhood the idea of this property
becoming zoned for business adds NO value to the neighborhood. In fact is completely inconsistent with
protecting the neighborhood from businesses encroaching on the residents.

Please do not let this change happen.

John M. Johnston

TCM

232 W. Acadia Avenue
Winston-Salem, NC 27127
336-682-8881
john@tcmonline.com




